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Key messages from the last 12 
months

• More Exception Reports (Good!)

• Excessive workload for FY1’s in some Surgical Specialities

• Oncology feeling more strain

• The patient journey is more challenging, Juniors need more support

• Morale is on the ebb 



Our Thoughts

• Increase support is needed for Foundation Year Doctors with ward tasks 
including better IT infrastructure 

• Access to support for our sicker surgical patients, especially T&O and 
Urology

• Greater resources for Oncology given their even increasing workload



Morale 

• Maybe we have underestimated the impact of the decline of the Dr’s Mess 

• Appointment of a Senior Wellbeing Champion Clinician (12 months)

• Increased Educational Supervisor resource at CSU Level for pastoral support 

(for a similar period of time)

• Recognition that peoples tanks are empty and sometimes it’s harder to be 

kind



This is maybe how people feel right now…



People have a lot of balls in the air and 
need to be able to catch them



And that means they can look to the future 
with calmness


